Grainne Power

From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Submission No 142 Louise Kelly

From:

Sent: 26 August 2015 12:53

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: Submission Re: DAS application by Dublin Port Company

Licencing | Environmental Protection Agency licensing@epa.ie

| completely disagree with the dredging project. | live in Fairview and | am lucky | can appreciate this beautiful part

of Dublin everyday. Please reconsider dumping this waste, it could be disastrous to wildlife.

Yours sincerely,

Louise Kelly
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